
SHASTA COUNTY UCCE OPERATIONAL PLAN 

Because of the Governor’s COVID‐19  Shelter‐in‐Place order, The UCCE Shasta 

office will only be available by telephone or email.  Please use the following phone 

numbers if you need to reach one of our programs.  

 

4‐H/ Youth and Families  Erin Paradis 530‐949‐9366 

         ecparadis@ucanr.edu 

      Nate Caeton nwcaeton@ucanr.edu 

(if you need to reach Nate by cell please call Erin and she will have him return your call) 

 

Livestock & Natural Resources Larry Forero 530‐949‐8370 

         lcforero@ucanr.edu 

 

Forestry     Rick Satomi 530‐949‐1349 

         Rpsatomi@ucanr.edu   

 

We are sorry for the inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your under‐

standing.     


